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These works are jointly funded by the Australian (50%) 

and South Australian (50%) governments as part of the 

$168 million National Road Safety Program over 3 years. 

What’s happening 

Major works on Barrier Highway, between Burra and Riverton, were 

completed in December 2024.  

Minor remediation works are currently underway on a 4km stretch 

between Manoora and Saddleworth.  

How this affects you 

The Barrier Highway will remain open at all times. 

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be 

in place during work hours. Speed restrictions will remain in place 

until all works are complete.   

Traffic controllers will be on site to control the flow of traffic with 

temporary traffic signals in place during work hours.  

During working hours, access to some side roads and driveways may 

be temporarily restricted. Advance notice of access impacts will be 

provided directly via our contractor.  

We thank you for your understanding while we complete these 

important safety upgrades.  

When 

Ongoing until mid 2025, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday 

6am to 6pm 

Where 

Barrier Highway, between 
Manoora and Saddleworth 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/ 
BarrierRSP  

Email   DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 
Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability  

We are delivering critical road safety 
upgrades to the Barrier Highway 
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